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PBOT plans greenway on NW Pettygrove in 2022 

Learn more and sign up for email updates at:
portland.gov/transportation/Pettygrove
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Neighborhood greenways are low-traffic streets that make it easier to 
walk, bike, roll, and play. PBOT is building a new neighborhood 
greenway along NW Pettygrove St (from NW 25th to NW 11th) and NW 
Overton St (from NW 11th to NW 9th) to connect the Northwest, 
Slabtown and Pearl District. This greenway will replace the current 
greenway on NW Overton St.

PBOT will build new speed bumps, change traffic patterns to limit 
cut-through traffic, and make pedestrian crossings safer. These 
improvements will make the street more comfortable for pedestrians 
and people biking while preserving the ability of people driving to 
access area homes and businesses. 
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